
TAFEi 

Patrick Glynn 
Committee Manager 
Legislative Assembly Committee on Law and Safety 

Email: lawsafety@parliament.nsw.gov.au 

Dear Legislative Assembly Committee on Law and Safety, 

PO Box 707 
Broadway NSW 2007 

In reviewing the uncorrected transcript of evidence - 24 February 2025 - Inquiry into 
Community Safety in Regional and Rural communities, I have identified the following mistake 
of fact: 

• On page 63, paragraph two, the transcript notes that TAFE has "150 active campuses 
across New South Wales". This should be corrected to "over 150 active campuses" as 
TAFE NSW is delivering services from 154 locations across NSW. 

• The statement was intended to provide an indication of the scale of TAFE NSW's 
footprint across the State, rather than to state the precise number of TAFE NSW 
campuses within NSW. 

Yours sincerely, 

Alison 
Chief Stu 
TAFE NSW 
7 March 2025 

nd Community Officer 




